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NEWS RELEASE 
 

County Highways 11 and 55 Open to Traffic 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
The rehabilitation project on County Roads 11 and 55 is substantially complete and open to all traffic.  
There is still minor work that remains, which will be done with lane closures and/or flaggers present; 
but traffic impacts should be minimal.  
 
Our Highway Department and WM Mueller & Sons would like to thank the local residents and 
traveling public for their patience and cooperation while these roads were being worked on.  
 
Any questions regarding the project should be directed to Phil Schmalz, Assistant County Engineer at 
(320) 484-4362 or email at phillip.schmalz@co.mcleod.mn.us. 
 
 
 
 
John Brunkhorst, PE 
McLeod County Engineer 
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